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THE HEAD OFFICE OF THE

Sun Life Assurance Company of Canada

Montreal

February 11th, 1928.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal, McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur:
Attached is a copy of a letter 

from Professor Shotwell, in reply to the letter which 
Sir Robert Borden was asked to write him regarding the 
appointment of a Canadian member of the Research 
Committee of the Institute of Pacific Relations.

You will recall that at the meeting 
of the Council on January 30th, the matter was left 
in the hands of the Committee, consisting of yourself, 
Dr. J. w. Dafoe, Col. C. S. Mclnness, Mr. Bowman and 
myself, for action with respect to Dr. Shotwell's reply. 
Will you kindly intimate your wishes in this matter.

Yours very truly,

JN:KF


